
Christmas  message  from  the
Lord Provost
The Rt Hon Lord Provost of the City of Edinburgh, Robert
Aldridge said: “The spirit of the holidays endures not only in
the gifts we exchange, but in the way we treat our neighbours.

“Edinburgh’s  rich  history  of  traditions  and  celebrations
around the festive season have truly come alive as we mark the
end  of  another  eventful  year.  This  has  been  marked  by
momentous events such as the Coronation of His Majesty The
King, and our ongoing response to helping Ukrainian refugees
in Edinburgh to name but a few.

“With the holiday season upon us, I would like to take this
opportunity to extend the immense gratitude I have for the
people of Edinburgh who make our city the peaceful, diverse,
and  welcoming  place  it  is.  I  have  always  been  proud  to
represent our unique and vibrant city and this year is no
different. 

“Regardless of our backgrounds, traditions, and beliefs, we
all have the common ground of calling this city our home. The
true beauty of Edinburgh lies in our ability to embrace our
diversity  as  our  strength  so  as  we  exchange  gifts,  share
meals, and spend time with loved ones. Let’s remember that
Christmas, at its core, symbolises unity. In a world often
marked by division, the holidays are a chance to come together
and show kindness no matter what you are celebrating.

“On behalf of the City of Edinburgh, I would like to extend my
heartfelt well wishes to you and your loved ones. Here’s to a
2024 that’s full of hope, understanding and peace.”
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